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Commonwealth Edison
hN Dresden Nuclear Power Station
V R.R. #1

Morris, Illinois 60450
Telephone 815/942-2920

January 26, 1977

BBS Ltr. #65-77

J. Keppler, Regional Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

Region III
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission >>

799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

SUBJECT: Dresden Nuclear Power Station Semi-Annual Report

N.R.C. Dockets 50-10, 50-237, and 50-249

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Attached is the second portion of the Semi-Annual

Report pertaining to Radioactive Effluent Discharges, Environ-

mental Monitoring, Solid Radioactive Waste, and Personnel

Exposures for Dresden Units 1, 2, and 3 for the period of

July 1, 1976 through December 31, 1976, as required by the

Technical Specifications. The first portion of this report

was transmitted under a separate cover.

One copy of this report is provided for your use,

and 39 copies ate being transmitted by this letter to
Mr. Bernard C. Rusche, Director of the Office of Nuclear

Reactor Regulation.

Sincerely,

B. B. henson

Station Superintendent
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cc: G. Bergan K
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